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Senator Pfaff Introduces Bill to Cap the Price of Insulin  

  

Madison, WI – Today, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) introduced legislation to cap the price of insulin 

in Wisconsin at $35. Senator Pfaff released the following statement after introducing the legislation:   

  

“No one should worry about whether they can access health care simply because they live in Wisconsin. Too 

often though, families experience costly medical care and high prescription drug prices that strain their 

household budgets.” 

 

“I’m proud to introduce this bill to make insulin more accessible and affordable for the people of our state. 

Wisconsinites shouldn’t be forced to ration insulin or worry about whether they can afford it.” 

 

“While some progress has been made to help lower the cost of insulin, more needs to be done for the people that 

need it. Capping the price of insulin is a simple, straightforward solution to reduce the cost of prescription drugs 

in Wisconsin.” 

  

###  

  

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County.  

  


